
 

Escambia County School District 
Mandatory Pre–Bid Conference 

 
 
 
 
The Escambia County School District will hold a mandatory pre-bid 
conference for Bid #111402 – Exterior Door Replacement.  Failure to 
appear and attend site visits will prohibit participation in the bid 
process.  All prospective bidders must be licensed, bonded in the State of 
Florida, and experienced in installing commercial-hurricane rated doors. 
  
 
 
    Date:  Thursday, January 6, 2011 
 
    Place: J.E. Hall Center 
      30 E. Texar Drive 
      Maintenance Conference Room 
      Pensacola, FL  32503 
 
    Time:  7:30 am – 2:00 pm (CST) 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Allison Watson, 
Purchasing Department, at (850) 469-6210. 
 
 
 
      
 
 


